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$309,000 raised at 13th Annual Lifesavers  

Dinner & Auction held August 11th, 2018 at the Royal 

Lake of the Woods Yacht Club 

 The Lifesavers Dinner & Auction originally started at Smith Camps before 

finding its home at RLWYC.  With many thanks to founders Bob Kozminski and 

Nicki Douglas and to our current and past committees for their hard work and 

dedication, Lifesavers has become the single largest annual fundraiser for your 

hospital at the lake. 

Since it began, Lifesavers has now raised over $2.1 million for capital 

infrastructure and new medical equipment at the Lake of the Woods District 

Hospital.  This year allowing for the purchase of an Ultrasound Unit for 

Diagnostic Imaging, Vein Viewer for Chemotherapy, Operating Room table for 

Surgical Services and Ultrasound Probes for our Emergency Department. The 

proceeds from the Annual Lifesavers Dinner & Auction plays an important role 

in our partnership with Lake of the Woods District Hospital, accounting for 35% 

of the annual funds transferred for medical equipment last year. 

Our Lifesavers patrons, sponsors, donors, and volunteers continue to amaze us 

with their generosity and commitment to our cause. Your help not only ensures 

quality medical care remains available for year-round residents, it also ensures 

seasonal residents can have peace of mind at your home away from home; 

knowing that should something happen, quality medical care is available for you 

and your family. 
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2018 Title Sponsor 

2018 Lighthouse Family Sponsors 
Chris and Pamela Hodgson 
Larry and Carolyn Hursh 

Arni Thorsteinson and Susan Glass 
Jim and Leney Richardson 

Sandy and Debbie Riley and Family 
Kevin and Deneen Klippenstein 

The Asper Foundation 

Hartley and Heather Richardson 
Bob and Marnie Puchniak 

Jim Borger and Family 
Brian and Ruth Hastings 

John and Lisa Heimbecker 
Marty and Michelle Weinberg 

Guy and Lou Goodwin 

The Bryce and Nicki Douglas Family 
The Paul and Carol Hill Family 

Ross and Allana Robinson 
Gerry and Barb Price 

Graeme and Sara Thomson 
Rod and Jeannie Senft and Family 

Bill and Theresa Parrish 
Andrew Paterson and Family 

Lifeboat Tables 

Thank you for joining our 2018 families the night of the event: Donny and Rhoda Beasant 
Rob and Penny Richards 

Anchor Donations 
CIBC 

Jennifer Reid 

Rob and Penny Richards /  

Heathbridge Capital Management Ltd. 

Leonard and Susan Asper 
Edward J. Ransby 

Derek and Anne Riley 
Jim and Geri Beveridge 

Jeff Banfield 
Charles and Anneke Gillis 

Norman Duncan 
Richard Bracken—Royal Canadian Properties 
Bruce Hamilton—Royal Canadian Properties 

Ashleigh Everett & Stuart Murray— 
Royal Canadian Properties 

Whistle Raffle Sponsor Art Exhibit Sponsor 

2018 Committee 
Catherine Konantz, Chair 

Nicki Douglas, Lisa Paterson, Lisa Heimbecker, Dominique Kyle, Cindy Behrsin 

And a special thank you to each of our patrons for joining us for the evening! 

Your MC for the evening and auctioneer:  Don Konantz 

A note of thanks from the LWDH Foundation:  Anthony Sharp, Board Chair 

Lighthouse Family Speakers:  Rod Senft and Sandy Riley 

Thank you Bill Scribilo and Phil Hanstead for guest shuttle services! 

Please visit www.lwdhf.com for a complete listing of supporters for Lifesavers 2018. 
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Congratulations Kenora Catholic 

District School Board on reaching 

your goal of $10k for the  

CT Scan Renewal Campaign! 
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On the Horizon... 

Lake of the Woods District Hospital Foundation’s 

The Tree of Life has been a Kenora 

Tradition since 1987.  Remembering and 

honouring your loved ones by purchasing 

your $10 bulbs has raised over 1.1 million dollars for 

your hospital.  That’s a lot of power packed in one little 

bulb! 

Watch for your Tree of Life form in the mail, or stop 

into the foundation office  in the hospital to find out how 

you can help us celebrate this ongoing Kenora tradition. 

 

 

 

“We bought a little cottage, when cottages were 

cottages.” 
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A Gift Back to Lake of the Woods 
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‘We give’ 
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Ray Racette appointed as President and C.E.O at LWDH 

Racette is introduced for the first time as LWDH’s new President 

and CEO at Lifesavers Dinner & Auction 2018. 

Ray took the reins on September 24th at LWDH and the 

Foundation was happy to put him to work right away at our Staff 

Appreciation Greet & Grill.  Ray grills up a mean hamburger! 

Thank you Ray, we look forward to working with you,  

for our Hospital.  
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Check up, with the two newest Doc’s at LWDH 
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 Richard & Millie have the honor of the ribbon cutting. 



 

 

 

14  |  Helping your hospital help you 

Who is LWDHF? 

 

 

LWDH Equipment Wish List, 2018-19 

Our needs are ongoing. 

   

    

  

  

   

    

   

    

    

   

    

   

   

About LWDHF 

Finish Line in Sight! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

-

 

 

6,062 scans 



Printing of this 

publication is 

provided by the 

team at Lowerys.  

Thank you Lowerys! 1-800-465-3989 

Community businesses like 

Lowerys allow LWDHF to give 

more back to your hospital. 

Support your community by 

shopping at your local 

businesses. 

Ways to give to LWDHF... 

 

    

    

   

 

Memorial Giving 

Monthly Giving 

 

Planned Giving 
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